
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Staff at BHPS 

We are delighted to announce that BHPS is getting a Summer Fete finally after 3 years. 

The summer Fete will be taking place on Saturday 15th July between 12-3pm.  

Alongside our Summer fete we will be also be hosting a rainbow raffle, which in the previous 
year was hugely successful. 

We are asking children to bring in an item to donate to the hampers in the colour of their 
school year groups on Wednesday 14th June, this will be a non-uniform day in return for 
your donations.  

I have attached a sheet with hamper ideas for each colour group just to help if anyone is 
stuck.  

Your children’s colour group are as below:  

Nursery children White/Pearl 
 

Reception children Red 
 

Year 1 children Blue 
 

Year 2 children Yellow 
 

Year 3 children Green 
 

Year 4 children Orange 
 

Year 5 children Purple 
 

Year 6 children Metallics 
 

Teachers and Staff Pink and Black 
 

 

Can include but not limited to: candles, drinks, sweets, stationary, hair 
accessories, toys, toiletries, chocolates, games, crafts, books, or gift sets. Please 
ensure perishable foods are in date and please no alcoholic drinks. 

Thank you for your continued support in raising funds for your children’s school, please 
follow our Facebook page for direct information uploaded daily/weekly.  

Kindest Regards 

FoBHPS Committee 


